
 
    

  

 

 

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

       
       

      
  

  

                                         
         

  
  
 

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
John M. Bryant, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

August 13, 2021 

The Hendersonville High School Improvement Team will meet on 
August 13, 2021, beginning at 10:00 a.m. in the Office 
Conference Room. Hendersonville High School is located at 1 
Bearcat Boulevard, Hendersonville, North Carolina. 

Mr. Bobby Wilkins, Principal 


